Bern, August 4, 1983

To:

Swami Premdas

Center leader of NINAD
Rajneesh Meditation Centre
3007 Bern/Switzerland

Dear Swami Premdas:

I gladly answer your request, to write about my
experience with Bhagwan and his world in order to support
his application for immigration in the United States.

To me Bhagwans ideas and his path towards inner growth
have become of utmost importance during the past three
months. Thru his books first and then thru contact with
some of his most dedicated “followers I have found efficient
help for a very crucial health problem of mine. Upon that
experience 1 decidedto get closer to Bhagwans world and
to go the path he proposes. For this reason I need a
stable relationship with him and his commune in Oregon.

Therefore I am interested in him not being forced away
from the place he decided to live in good health, from
the place also, where he started his most far reaching
experiment in human living.

In love and with due respect
fraternally yours

Martin Klein MD MPH
Occupational Health Consultant
to Swiss Congress of Industrial Organizations

Sickingerstr. 3
CH-3014 Bern/Switzerland
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